
ADVERTISEMENT FOR LETTERS OF APPLICATIONS 

 

The City of Grove – 1201 NEO LOOP, Grove, Oklahoma 74344, is accepting letters of application for the 

following position: 

• Position term due to expire 08-31-2024 

from anyone interested in serving as Trustee to the Grove Municipal Airport Managing Authority. All 

applicants are required to be a resident of Delaware County, Oklahoma. Applications must be received 

and in the office of the City Clerk on or before Thursday, August, 15 2024 at 10:00 AM. Letters of 

applications may be mailed to the City of Grove – 1201 NEO Loop – Grove, OK 74344 (physical address as 

same). Additional information may be obtained by contacting Airport Manager, Lisa Jewett at (918) 786-

6150 or groveairport@groveemail.com. 

 

Laura Davila 

City Clerk 

 

 

 

 

LEGAL PUBLICATION 

Please run two (2) times 
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